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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A warm welcome to all our 

families who have started this 

term!  

 

Our children have been 

involved in a wide range of 

learning experiences since the 

beginning of the term.  

 

This month our Children have 

been participating in a range of 

exciting activities to enhance 

all aspects of their learning and 

development 

2nd - International children’s book day   

7th Inset day – Nursery will be closed 

17th Easter fun – Come in your easter bonnet – Eater parade 

in the community – Easter egg hunt and many more fun 

activities. 

18th Good Friday – Easter Friday Nursery closed 

21st Bank holiday – Bank Holiday Monday nursery closed 

 23rd ST Georges day -  Come to nursery in red and white 

UP Coming Events for April What we did this Month 

  
. Pancake Day 

 

. World Book Day 

 

. St Patrics Day 

 

. Ramadan  

 

. Red Nose Day  

 

. Mother’s Day  

 

. Eid – Ul - Fitr 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pancake Day 

Our children had so much fun participating in a range of 

activities based around Pancake Day. We made our very 

own pancakes and decorated them with sprinkles and icing. 

Preschool did great imaginative play by creating pretend 

pancakes out of play dough then tossing them into the air 

Our toddlers enjoyed developing their fine motor skills by 

squishing and rolling their pancakes 

Babies enjoyed mixing and stirring the batter, we did some 

good sharing and turn taking. 

Then we welcome our Parents, and Carers into enjoy some 

yummy pancakes, fruit and refreshments for a stay a play. 

We had such a fun circle time as well as fun and games 

with our amazing children 

World book day 

It was so lovely to see the children turn up in 

their favorite book character for world book day. 

We had so many Characters such as Spiderman, 

Princesses, Where’s Wally, Dinosaurs and Teddy 

bears etc. Both children and Staff enjoyed 

reading our favorite books, circle time singing, 

face painting, and imaginative play.  



 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Ramadan. 

Baby room did an amazing collage of the crescent 

moon. They had so much fun sticking multiple colors 

of tissue paper on their paper, using great hand / 

eye co-ordination, expanding their concentration 

skills and decision making. Well done babies  

Happy St Patrick’s Day 

The children celebrated ST Patrick’s Day by 

coming into nursery in their green outfits. The 

children have been learning about the colour 

green, and have participated in a range of 

activities involving the colour green.  

Baby room - made some green playdough and 

showed great concentration and hand-eye co-

ordination in rolling their dough to make 

shapes.  

Toddlers – Investigated green numbers in 

which we posted into our mail box 

Pre-school – Mixed a range of different 

shades of green, in which they created their 

very own green painting.  

We also learned that the shamrock and four-

leaf clover is considered to be lucky in 

Ireland. 



 

 

 

  

 

Today the children had so much fun 

celebrating Red Nose Day. The children and 

staff came to nursery in their cozy pajamas 

and had their noses painted red to resemble 

a funny nose,  

The babies had lots of bubble fun in the 

garden and added red balls to match their 

noses, while the toddlers painted their own 

Pudsey bears, and played with the red 

shaving foam.  

Preschool went to visit the park in which 

they played with bubbles and enjoyed 

exploring the wildlife, and painted their own 

red noses.  

Thank you to our parents for the donations 

to the Comic Relief Charity.        

  

We would like to Wish all our Mummies and grandma’s a very 

happy Mother’s Day. A big thank you to all the Mummies who 

came to join us for your special day. We had so much fun 

celebrating with you and hope you had a wonderful time.  

The children thoroughly enjoyed playing and joining in a range 

of different special activities to celebrate This special event. 

Preschool made their very own presents for their mummies, 

while Toddlers made their very own perfume using pink water 

and petals. Mummies and babies enjoyed a very big circle 

time where we had fun singing and dancing. It was lovely 

seeing you all.  
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Ey Log is our online portal. We use this to share 

information about your child. 

Every week parents will receive pictures and 

observations about children’s learning at nursery. 

All parents should have access to EY log. If you 

have trouble logging in or do not have an account, 

please us know. 

 

Fees and Payments 

To help us run the nursery efficiently all nursery 

fees are kindly requested to be paid monthly.  

Fees are payable by BACS at the beginning of 

each month. 

Parents are reminded that there will be a slight 

increase in fees from 1st April 2024 in line with 

increase in National Minimum Wage.  

 

 
43 Albyn Road, Deptford SE8 4EG 

Tel: 07831 753 984 
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Dates for Diaries 

Spring Term 2025 
 

EASTER HOLIDAY    INSET DAYS   GOOD FRIDAY   BANK HOLIDAY 
Monday 7th April to    Monday 7th April  Friday 18th April   Monday 21st April  
Tuesday 22nd April    (Nursery Closed)  (Nursery Close)   (Nursery Close) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


